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My husband and I hired Mr. Bob Youngs to fix a huge leak that took place above one of the main door 
sliders and the leak has caused so much damage to our walls, and the inside structure of our home. 

• Mr. Youngs gave us an estimate and he stuck to his estimate.
• He finished everything within budget and on time.
• All the work that he did was done with a permit and according to code
• He matched everything so perfectly that you could not tell that there was any construction done 

to the area.
• We were very pleased with his work and with the level of professionalism that he conducted the 

job with.
• We do not hesitate to recommend him to anyone without any reservation.
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